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Mark Orozco

From: Nixon Welsh <nixmw1@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 2:24 PM
To: Greg Collins; Bill Green
Cc: Plat Application; Mostaghasi, Moses
Subject: Starlight Estates Unit 3

Greg and Bill: 
 
With regard to the UDC access requirements for the subject site as provided by Table 8.2.1.E, since we are only 
over by 11 lots, I hereby ask for a waver for this requirement for approval of the subject plat according to 
3.8.3.D. We will make Dr. Hector P. Garcia be 60' ROW. 
 
 
--  
Nixon M. Welsh, PE, RPLS 
Bass and Welsh Engineering 
3054 S. Alameda Street, 78404 
P.O. Box 6397, 78466 
Corpus Christi, Tx 
361-882-5521 
 
New Email Address: Nixmw1@gmail.com 


